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MCAVINNUE'S COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER: WEEK OF MAY 16THMCAVINNUE'S COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER: WEEK OF MAY 16TH

MCAVINNUE'S PRINCIPAL'S
MESSAGE


Greetings McAvinnue Community!


I hope that everyone had a chance to enjoy the Summer-like
weather we had this past week...as well as during the weekend! It
certainly feels like Summer is right around the corner. The
weather this week will be more seasonal...however, it's still important to tune in to the local
news for the most up to date forecast. Things can change quickly and you need to ensure that
your child is prepared to adjust with the weather forecast.


We have completed MCAS testing for our Grade 3 and Grade 4 students. At this time, we only
have a handful of make-up testing sessions to complete. Our hope is to complete these during
this up and coming week.


We also have some great student events coming up. There are some field trips on the horizon
for some grade levels...and multiple exciting events like McAvinnue's "International Night",
McAvinnue's "Paw"tastic Field Day, and Grade 4 "Move Up" Graduation. Stay tuned for more
information in this weekly newsletter as well updated and notices from your child's teacher.


Finally, we have begun to celebrate all of hard work and efforts by our amazing faculty through
a series of events occuring on Friday for the next 3 weeks...and a day in June! This past
Friday...it was McAvinnue's "Purple & Teal" Cafe! This "Teacher Appreciation" event was our
very own coffee bar including some delicious breakfast options. Check out the picture below!
Stay tuned for our next offering for our faculty on Friday, May 20th...where we will serve up
McAvinnue's "Lion's Den" Feast! Now...this should be tremendous! 



Here are a few items that you need to be aware of. Please mark your calendars for the
following events and activities at McAvinnue for the next few weeks:



Monday, May 16th - Tuesday, May 17th: Dentist @ McAvinnue

https://s.smore.com/u/db3c/f38b48008866f037e19d5b94a5dd6b56.png


Tuesday, May 17th: Grade 2 Field Trip - Stone Zoo
Wednesday, May 18th: Harvest Of The Month - Seafood/Fish
Thursday, May 19th: Kindergarten Field Trip - Stone Zoo
Friday, May 20th: McAvinnue's "Lion's Den Feast" - Teacher Appreciation Event



You will find additional details for the events and activities list above in this edition of
McAvinnue's "Lion's Roar" Community Newsletter.


As usual, we are looking forward to another amazing week at the "best school that we all
know"!


If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Main Office at McAvinnue or
send Mr. Domina a message a mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us.

MCAVINNUE'S "INTERNATIONAL NIGHT"

THURSDAY, MAY 26TH @ 5:00 - 7:00 PM

mailto:mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us


https://s.smore.com/u/e75d/a6a0a2b46fcd16eb590faadd3cd2b0a3.png
https://s.smore.com/u/af27/462418d97f51087edac40e0cba0064ca.png
https://s.smore.com/u/69e5/a4c4bbd5f8c00a61345382161dec4cc6.png


MCAVINNUE'S "INTERNATIONAL
NIGHT" RETURNS!


Mark your calendars…McAvinnue will be hosting “International
Night” on Thursday, May 26th from 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM at the
school.


This event will be a “potluck” style food sharing opportunity. We would like everyone that
attends this event to bring their favorite dish that best represents your family's heritage to
share with others!


If you are interested in bringing an international food dish, you can reach out to your child’s
teacher, the school directly, or return the flyer when it is sent home with your child! Check out
the flyer below in multiple languages!


Looking forward to another amazing event at McAvinnue!

https://s.smore.com/u/97a6/e383c692c02af2c9f798fc94b996ce42.png
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HARVEST OF THE MONTH:
SEAFOOD


On Wednesday, May 18th, it is time for another round of "Harvest
of the Month" entrée item at McAvinnue: Crispy Fish and Chips
featuring Haddock from Red's Best in Boston, MA.


We are very excited to be featuring local seafood in celebration
of Harvest of the Month this May. Please enjoy this Red's Best Seafood Feature.


Now this looks really good and are excited to hear what our students and faculty think of this
amazing food experience!

Here are important dates to remember during the month of May and June:



Monday, May 16th - Tuesday, May 17th: Dentist @ McAvinnue
Tuesday, May 17th: Grade 2 Field Trip - Stone Zoo
Wednesday, May 18th: Harvest Of The Month - Seafood/Fish
Thursday, May 19th: Kindergarten Field Trip - Stone Zoo
Thursday, May 26th: McAvinnue's International Night @ 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM
Monday, May 30th: Memorial Day - No School
Friday, June 3rd: McAvinnue's "Paw"tastic Field Day
Monday, June 6th: Grade 4 Visits The Wang Middle School @ 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Friday, June 17th: Grade 4 "Move Up" Graduation Ceremony
Monday, June 20th: Juneteenth Day - No School
Tuesday, June 21st: Last Day Of School - Early Dismissal

https://www.redsbest.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w-RbR4oBwQY
https://s.smore.com/u/2cd1/505b15a5f6f5644687aa83bfa9f4900a.png


HARVEST OF THE MONTH: MAY RECIPE



KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
IS NOW OPEN!


Kindergarten registration is now open for the 2022-2023 school
year!



Register before June 7th to be eligible for the first lottery. Waiting until later in the summer
decreases your chances of securing a seat in your top choice schools. Even if your child is
already enrolled in a LPS preschool program, you must register for Kindergarten. An
information session to answer all of your questions will be held on May 18 at 6 p.m. via
Zoom.


To register for that session: https://lowell-k12-ma-
us.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jtDholWzQBS7kY2RC3QSJg?
fbclid=IwAR3wXY6GlR6GHwcYE8Q3NrqB6fmyNHyrz75DAIAHLEYeisdPpHGN0rCbSA0


To register your child for Kindergarten and/or to read more about the process, visit:
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/kindergartenregistration

https://lowell-k12-ma-us.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jtDholWzQBS7kY2RC3QSJg?fbclid=IwAR3wXY6GlR6GHwcYE8Q3NrqB6fmyNHyrz75DAIAHLEYeisdPpHGN0rCbSA0
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/kindergartenregistration?fbclid=IwAR0ezdMUWkAoRuQR-ahjoK6Xf5nCW0vRUOcSEZ-5jmtOHn0nH7Jtmo823TA
https://s.smore.com/u/896e/bea22c97fd856b3f31e817d8cc9b202f.png


MCAVINNUE'S SUMMER
PROGRAM REGISTRATION IS
OPEN!


McAvinnue will be offering a comprehensive Summer Program
for our students that is FREE of charge. Students will experience
hands-on learning opportunities as well as some additional work that focuses on academics.


The program will occur on July 5th - July 29th at McAvinnue. The program will begin at 9:10
AM - 12:40 PM from Monday - Friday.


The program will serve students that are entering Grades 1 - 4 as well as those students that
are exiting Grade 4 and set to begin Grade 5 during the 2022-2023 academic school year

https://s.smore.com/u/2c7b/de4dc304711262ad93e4995ea8b636d7.jpeg




You can register using the link below or the QR scan code in the picture below.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVqs01JXEkMtjY31jZdxUk8DI2S5Z8CPDQosXu2
MFf5wRIcg/viewform



If you have any questions, please contact the Summer Program Coordinator, Mrs. Evans, at
revans@lowell.k12.ma.us.

2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVqs01JXEkMtjY31jZdxUk8DI2S5Z8CPDQosXu2MFf5wRIcg/viewform
mailto:revans@lowell.k12.ma.us


"AT HOME" COVID-19 TESTING
DISTRIBUTION


We will distributed the next round of "At Home" COVID-19 tests to
those students and faculty that have provided the needed consent
to participate in this program on Thursday, May 26th.


It is recommended by the district that you test your child on the
following days using both tests found in the kit:



Sunday, May 29th
Sunday, June 5th



If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out directly.

https://s.smore.com/u/591d/82030a4d5b9a68be385268536cec124e.jpeg


CLICK FOR VIDEO INSTRUCTIONS FOR IHEALTHCLICK FOR VIDEO INSTRUCTIONS FOR IHEALTH

TESTSTESTS

CLICK FOR IHEALTH INSTRUCTIONS IN MULTIPLECLICK FOR IHEALTH INSTRUCTIONS IN MULTIPLE

LANGUAGESLANGUAGES

FILL OUT THIS FORM TO OPT INTO THE

NEW TESTING PROGRAM

FILL OUT THIS FORM IF YOUR CHILD

TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID-19

Lowell School District: COVID

Testing Opt-in Form
A copy of this form will be sent to this email address. 



Se enviará una copia de este formulario a esta dirección de correo electrónico.



Uma cópia deste formulário será enviada para este endereço de e-mail.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XAzos3k6aCY
https://www.mass.gov/lists/covid-19-self-test-at-home-instructions-graphic


UPDATE TO THE LPSD MASK
PROTOCOL


Please see the message below from the Lowell Public School
District regarding the DESE mask mandate being lifted and the
recently decision by the Lowell School Committee.



This message is an update to our district-wide mask protocol, which will be lifted on Monday,
March 7. This decision was made in accordance with guidance from the City of Lowell
Department of Health.



Though we will be lifting our current mask mandate, we are still taking necessary measures to
ensure the health and safety of our students.


Continued Requirements:



Masks will be still be required in nurse's offices.
Quarantining guidelines have not changed and should still be adhered to by students and
staff who test positive for COVID-19.



Continued Recommendations:



Wearing a mask starting on Monday March 7th is a choice but not required.
DESE and DPH highly recommend that students and staff returning to school from
quarantine should wear a mask but it is not required.
At-home COVID-19 testing kits will be sent home with your child(ren) today, for those who
have signed up. Each test kit contains two tests. If you have not signed up for your

Lowell School District - Positive Test

Result Notification

A copy of this form will be sent to this email address. 



Se enviará una copia de este formulario a esta dirección de correo electrónico.



Uma cópia deste formulário será enviada para este endereço de e-mail.


https://s.smore.com/u/fc4c/3494637ebdc913a45fe6405e6effd532.jpeg


child(ren) but would like to, please click here.
If your child should begin to develop flu symptoms, it is still recommended that they wear
a mask.



In collaboration with the City Department of Health, we will continue to monitor COVID-19
transmission rates within the city and will keep our community informed of any health updates
as needed.

MCAVINNUE'S "VIRTUAL"
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS


Back by popular demand from our students and faculty...We have
recently included McAvinnue's "Virtual" Morning Announcements
as part of our universal "Morning Meeting" block at 9:30 AM - 9:45
AM.


A new edition of McAvinnue's "Virtual" Morning Announcements will be presented to our
students on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday each week. We will continue to use Tuesday and
Thursday each week to be used for "Open Circle"....our Social Emotional Learning (SEL)
program that focuses on community building, prosocial decision making, and appropriate
responses to daily stressors both within the school and home settings.


This will continue to be a great way to bring our school together each day focusing on the
same message to get the energy, commitment, and engage up before we launch into another
great day at "the best school we all know".


You can check out each edition of McAvinnue's Morning Announcements on our YouTube
channel using the link below.


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedhZt8raoTV4AzRZKIv-975JXLutb_2RhHa2jBCYQ05yvMmQ/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ
https://s.smore.com/u/00a0/f209090ab8a2f71773aac512d44d32ca.jpeg


MAY BREAKFAST & LUNCH MENU

McAvinnue's Morning Announcements 5.13.2022



EMERGENCY CONTACT FORM:
2021-2022


Still need to fill out your emergency contact form for the 2021-
2022 academic school year?


We have made it really easy for you to complete this important task. You can access the
online form below. When you complete this form, it is immediately sent to McAvinnue and we
will print it out for our records.


You don't need to come to the school to complete this form...you can do it right on your
phone, tablet, or computer!


If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. De La Luz at adelaluz@lowell.k12.ma.us or
contact the Main Office at McAvinnue for support!

mailto:adelaluz@lowell.k12.ma.us
https://s.smore.com/u/5d42/58ed2a656978f697fbcd994876d80745.jpeg


MCAVINNUE SPIRIT GEAR BY
PREP SPORTSWEAR
We have an online store if you wish to order any McAvinnue gear!
It is open 24 hours per day and there is no due date for orders.
Anytime you want to order...on any day!



The company is Prep Sportswear and has been reliable with solid
product quality from reputable brands.


There is a 25% off deal occuring now on all items! This is a major
discount if you are interested in purchasing McAvinnue
merchandise.


To access our current online store for McAvinnue spirit gear, please click the link below.

CLICK TO ACCESS PREP SPORTSWEAR SPIRITCLICK TO ACCESS PREP SPORTSWEAR SPIRIT

GEARGEAR

MCAVINNUE'S YOGA POSE OF THE WEEK: "HALF
SUN SALUTE"

Emergency Form 2021-2022              

                                               Formulario

de  Emergencia 2021-2022                  

                                                 Formulário

de Emergência  2021-2022

https://www.prepsportswear.com/school/us/massachusetts/lowell/mcavinnue-elementary-school-lions?schoolid=3096183
https://s.smore.com/u/fcc0/c7088b0a9afd7035984d0802f12ad60e.png


We will try another new pose this week called the Half Sun
Salute". This new pose will allow us to focus on our full body
through a stretching technique that will soothe and release
tension while increasing our energy and focus . We will practice
the "Half Sun Salute" technique daily during McAvinnue's Morning
Announcements during this up and coming week. 



You can get an early head start and practice this technique before
we launch into another exciting week!


MCAVINNUE'S WEEK IN REVIEW

https://s.smore.com/u/82cd/03fd44a1d8d33f598caacdddbb1cb27e.jpeg


"GOOD NEWS
IN ROOM 308"!
Jadon was voted "Student Of
The Week" in his classroom by
his peers! Check out what they
said about him and way they
thought he should be
recognized! Amazing!

"GOOD NEWS
IN THE ART
ROOM"!
McAvinnue’s “Artist of the
Week”! Helena from Room 109
worked independently to create
a beautiful set of paintings!
What an incredible example of
Abstract Watercolor! We love
this!


“MORE GOOD
NEWS FROM
THE ART
ROOM!
Kindergarten students in Room
205 making GIANT Abstract art
with watercolor resist! This
was part of “Happy Fun Art
Friday”! So awesome!


https://s.smore.com/u/9a36/bb85485840276bc45cbcced533454ec6.png
https://s.smore.com/u/03db/548173ed5020ab10814b7b3c2198ea3f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/eb8d/69dee759b1d23e2c07173775351146b2.jpeg


“GOOD NEWS
FROM STEAM
STUDIO”!
Students in Grades 3 and 4
learned about optical illusions.
In this week’s classes, they
each designed a “thaumatrope”
to give the illusion of two
images as one.



Some students extended this
activity on “Fun Friday” by
learning about animation and
creating an animated scroll.
Really cool stuff!

“GOOD NEWS
IN ROOM 303!”
Grade 3 students had some fun
on Friday afternoon
participating multiplication
races! This really helped them
work on mastering their facts
while having a ton of fun!

"ST MATH
GOOD NEWS"
IN ROOM 303!
Raul completed all of the Grade
3 ST Math puzzles and journey
objectives! Congrats on making
it on McAvinnue's "ST Math Hall
Of Fame"! Well done!

https://s.smore.com/u/910d/bd0cad76b469540de7b4f9cb70447590.png
https://s.smore.com/u/2782/14f721550c39d20ec1360ac11e085359.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8981/0a423ee43326dfc2a9533ea0f54119ba.png


"ST MATH
GOOD NEWS"
IN ROOM 102!
Ayva completed all of the Grade
2 ST Math puzzles and journey
objectives! Congrats on making
it on McAvinnue's "ST Math Hall
Of Fame"! Super effort!

"ST MATH
GOOD NEWS"
IN ROOM 104!
Maria Klara completed all of the
Grade 2 ST Math puzzles and
journey objectives! Congrats on
making it on McAvinnue's "ST
Math Hall Of Fame"! Love it!

"ST MATH
GOOD NEWS"
IN ROOM 103!
Jayden completed all of the
Grade 2 ST Math puzzles and
journey objectives! Congrats on
making it on McAvinnue's "ST
Math Hall Of Fame"!
Tremendous work!

"ST MATH GOOD NEWS" IN ROOM 307!


Destin completed all of the Grade 4 ST Math puzzles and journey objectives! This
accomplishment is even more amazing as he also spends time tutoring some of our Grade 3
students in need during their ST Math block.


Congrats on making it on McAvinnue's "ST Math Hall Of Fame"! Keep up all of your hard work!

https://s.smore.com/u/2653/f9f20cebced4f1a2deed2b6d59062857.png
https://s.smore.com/u/f50c/909d458732a1e770855361f0823fdcbd.png
https://s.smore.com/u/00ad/9a9d826b55891ee591afbfad9d6d2603.png


MCAVINNUE'S ST MATH WEEKLY

SHOUTOUT!

This week's focus for our ST Math celebration focuses on the top
number of puzzles completed for this school year. We have
included the total number of puzzles completed for each
classrooms...as well as the total number completed by the entire
school!



We have met the goal that was set up by our friends at ST Math
for the school year. They had set a goal of 60% progress when
focusing on completing grade level "Journey Objectives". These
objectives are aligned with the standards and concepts that need that the student needs to
demonstrates an understanding and mastery of within each grade level. Currently, we are over
the 60% progress goal and currently stand at 62%!


Our ST Math "Hall Of Fame" 100%ers bulletin board in the Main Office continues to grow!
Check out all of the students who have made the Hall Of Fame when you are in the Main
Office!

https://s.smore.com/u/347e/7fd3e2a4f66fbda85c1e3ad176df853f.jpeg




MCAVINNUE'S TOTAL PUZZLES

COMPLETED THIS SCHOOL



DROP-OFF & PICK-UP LOGISTICS
Drop-Off Logistics

Arrival begins at 9:10 AM each day. The late bell rings at 9:25
AM.
Please pull up to the 4th Avenue side of the building when
dropping off your child.
As you approach the 4th Avenue sidewalk, a faculty member will greet and support getting
your child safely out of the vehicle.
This area is a drop off area ONLY. You will not be permitted to park in this location.
Please be sure to drive all the way down to the end of the sidewalk so we can fit as many
vehicles in this location as possible.
Ensure your child is ready to go and do not get out of the car so we can keep traffic
moving.
Students accessing our CSA program will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the
rear of the school building by the exit driveway.
Large bus students will enter using the back door located in the rear of the school
building.

Small bus and van transportation students will use the 4th Avenue door near the rear of
the school building by the exit driveway.



Morning Lining Up Locations

Grade 1, 3, and 4 students will use the Main Door to enter the school building.
Grade 2 will use the 4th Avenue doorway near the front of the school to enter the building.
PreK & Kindergarten will use the Early Childhood door to enter the building. This door is
located to the right of McAvinnue's Reading Garden and to the left of the Main Door.



Pick-Up Logistics

Grade 1 will be dismissed out the Main Door.

https://s.smore.com/u/b78b/3454d7ea40be687810c1256d5747e1d2.jpeg


Grades 2, 3, and 4 will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the front of the school.
Kindergarten students will be dismissed out the Early Childhood door. This door is
located to the right of McAvinnue's Reading Garden and to the left of the Main Door.
Students accessing our CSA program will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the
rear of the school building by the exit driveway.
PreK students will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the rear of the school
building by the exit driveway. Please contact Ms. Annie for the specific dismissal time.

UPDATED COVID-19 INFORMATION

CAN I GO TO SCHOOL? UPDATED LOWELL
HEALTH DEPARTMENT COVID-19 GUIDANCE
The Lowell Health Department has updated the flow chart guidance for parents, a copy of
which is shared with you below.



Please do not send any children to school if you are waiting for the result of a COVID test or if
your child has/has had symptoms. Students will need a negative COVID test in order to return
to school.



UPDATED COVID-19
QUARANTINE GUIDELINES FOR
FAMILIES


On December 30, 2021, the CDC and DESE updated their COVID-
19 Quarantine and Isolation protocols. We will begin following
those guidelines. Here is a summary of some of the changes:


For individuals who TEST POSITIVE for COVID-19:

The new CDC guidelines have reduced the quarantine to 5 days if you do not have
symptoms. After the 5 day quarantine period an individual may return to school if they
have been symptom free for 24 hours without medication. Please contact Nurse Lindsey
to create a plan for return if you get a positive COVID-19 test.



For individuals who are identified as CLOSE CONTACTS to someone who tests positive for
COVID-19:

We are no longer engaging in identifying "close contacts" within the school setting.
Students who are asymptomatic and fully vaccinated are exempt from testing and
quarantine response protocols. Fully vaccinated is defined as two weeks after receiving

https://s.smore.com/u/53ed/b52058a22cccca1201e3c08054fa6e9e.jpeg


the 2nd dose of their vaccine. If your student is fully vaccinated, please send a copy of
their vaccine card to Nurse Robin.



Please let Nurse Robin or I know if you have any questions about the new protocols. You can
access the an easy to read visual below and also download the PDF version using the
attachment below.

MCAVINNUE'S STUDENT BUS
INFORMATION
Need to know your student's school bus information? All you
have to do is click below, put in their LASID (Lunch Number or the
number they use to log into their computer), and you will have
access to it.


If you need your student's LASID, please contact the front office at (978) 937-2871 or email
mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us.


If you have questions about your student's transportation, please don't hesitate to reach out
using the methods above for support.

pdf
COVID-19 Quarantining Procedures 1.19.22 (1).pdf

Download
167.9 KB

mailto:mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/61ec11e5e1938ee0822a6fb6
https://s.smore.com/u/8ef7/542df27adae16765dda41f7368d07355.jpeg


CLICK HERE FOR THE LPSD "BUS LOOKUP TOOL"CLICK HERE FOR THE LPSD "BUS LOOKUP TOOL"

You will need to have your child's LASID or lunch number to access the most up to date bus information
for your child. Please keep in mind that this number is also used to log into your child's borrowed device.

UPDATED: LPSD SCHOOL
CALENDAR 2021-2022 SCHOOL
YEAR


Please click the link below for the recently approved LPSD
School Calendar for the 2021-2022 school year.



There has been a "NO SCHOOL" date added on Tuesday, September 21st due to the local
Primary Election in Lowell.

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS &

OPPORTUNITIES

CAMP INVENTION @ THE WANG MIDDLE
SCHOOL


Looking for some Summer camp programming for your current Grade 4 child?

pdf
2021-2022 School Calendar - REVISED.pdf

Download
308.7 KB

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/buslookup
https://s.smore.com/u/b521/d3e1adc126e948b5160aeee3edf9c7f0.jpeg
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/613518a88689689c4d7f873b




The Wang Middle School is offering an amazing opportunity
called "Camp Invention". Check out the flyer below and use the
link to access the online registration and other important details
about the camp.


https://invent-
web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?
event=38457



Still 40 seats left and the camp to FREE of charge for those current Grade 4 students that may
be interested. The camp will occur from July 11th - July 15th.


If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Stahl, Wang Middle School Principal,
directly at mstahl@lowell.k12.ma.us

CTI HEAD START EARLY LEARNING PROGRAMS
Community Teamwork has a number of Early Learning Programs for kids and parents. Starting
with their Home Base Program assisting families as early as Prenatal Mothers, to their School

https://invent-web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?event=38457
mailto:mstahl@lowell.k12.ma.us
https://s.smore.com/u/d64a/5e9995d470ec91df5222a498d7299f6e.jpeg


Age Program that serves children up to 13 years of age and their
Early Head Start and Head Start Center Based Programs that
serve all those in between.


For more information contact the people listed on the flyer below
or call CTI at (978) 654-5100.

COMMUNITY RESOURCES & DAYCARE OPTIONS
FOR FAMILIES
Looking for before or after school daycare options for your child? Here is a short list of
options and information for your consideration.


Here is a list of daycare options in Lowell:



Community Team Work (CTI) (978) 454-5100
Families who are already enrolled in a CTI program...

Call or text school-age coordinators to request a slot

https://s.smore.com/u/ed10/33716681453ffd01c1212358f5975964.jpeg


GREATER BOSTON FOOD BANK


The Greater Boston Food Bank is back again in Lowell for this
school year! Mark your calendars with the dates below in you are
interested and in need of support.


The Food Bank is located at the STEM Academy (Rogers School) at 43 Highland Street.



The next opportunity is Tuesday, June 14th from 3:45 PM - 4:30 PM!



Please note the changes related to the COVID surge that is highlighted in "yellow".


Billy 978-995-0028, wma@commteam.org
Karen 978-729-7216, kshannon@commteam.org

Families who are not enrolled in a CTI program
If you’ve filled out a CTI application in the past...

Contact Karen (978) 729-7216, kshannon@commteam.org to see if where
you are on the waitlist (if there is a waitlist)

If you’ve never filled out a CTI application...
Fill out an application at 17 Kirk St., 126 Phoenix Ave
Or call the main CTI number (978) 454-5100 to request an email version of
the application.



YMCA: (978) 454-7825; 1 YMCA Dr in Lowell

Karen Espinola is the school-age director
Fill out a application online or at the YMCA to request a slot

Debbie Doben is the preschool director if your child is preschool age



Family Childcare: Call programs to see if they have openings near you
Bethel Family Childcare (978) 458-6577
Clarendon Family Childcare (978) 454-3026
Child Development and Learning (CDE) (978) 275-2843
ACRE Family Childcare (978) 937-5899
CTI: See above contact information



Girls Inc: (978) 458-6529, 220; Worthen St. in Lowell

Accept girls ages 5-14 years old
Accept Child Care Circuit vouchers, DCF vouchers, and private pay (income-based,
sliding scale)
Call Pam Lerocque (Director of Finance & Administration) to check on openings



Boys and GIrls Club: (978) 458-4526; 657 Middlesex St in Lowell

School-age openings for after-school
Teens who are working with the Department of Children and Families can call BGC or
DCF to see if they’re eligible

mailto:wma@commteam.org
mailto:kshannon@commteam.org
mailto:kshannon@commteam.org
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You can also see the schedule for the Greater Boston Food Bank for this school year below!

LOCAL FOOD SUPPORT
Do you need support with food options for your family. No need
to worry...there are many local groups that can offer support for
you during your time of need.


Click the link below for a list of local food pantries that are
willing to help.


You can also reach out to Mrs. De La Luz, McAvinnue's Social Worker, for support navigating
these and other options

https://s.smore.com/u/0bda/bd0d6194573220d405956afdb10bbbc8.jpeg


MCAVINNUE'S FAMILY READ-A-LOUD

"THE VERY GREEDY BEE"

MCAVINNUE'S SCHOOL WEBSITE
Check out our school website where you can find a wealth of
information including school news, calendars, and other events.


Please visit our website at:
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/mcavinnue

FOLLOW MCAVINNUE ON SOCIAL MEDIA
You can follow McAvinnue on social media at the following sites! We update things daily and
this is a great way to stay in touch with all of the amazing things that are happening inside and
out of "the best school we all know"!



xlsx
Greater-Lowell-Area-Pantry-List 8-27-20 (1).xlsx

Download
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Story time/Read-Aloud/ The Very Greedy Bee with sounds and animation/

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/mcavinnue
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FaceBook:
https://www.facebook.com/McAvinnueElementarySchool

Twitter:
https://twitter.com/McAvinnueLPS

Instagram:
http://instragram.com/mcavinnueelementarylps
YouTube:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ


Facebook @McAvinnueLPS

OUR VISION

McAvinnue Elementary School is a place...where there are high
expectations, where students are academically engaged, where
instruction is guided by a systematic approach to examine
data, where there is a multi-tiered system of support, and
where a responsive environment that fosters social emotional
connections between faculty and students prevails.



#McAvinnuePride #BeTheDifference #NextLevel

131 Mammoth Road, Lowell, M… mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us

(978) 937-2871 lowell.k12.ma.us/Domain/21
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